March 20, 2020

A Notice To Our FCCBC Family

The health & safety of our Church family & Christian friends is our utmost priority.

Therefore, due to the ongoing developments of the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic,
Pastor Tucker and his executive staff have made the decision to temporarily close our
Church (FCCBC) until further notice.

However, in an effort to maintain our weekly/monthly expenses and to keep our Church
operations in good standings, we need the continued support of each member.
Therefore, we are asking that you please mail your tithes and offerings to the Church,
via check or money order until we can get a more reliable method (electronic platform)
in place for giving our tithes/Offerings.

The Church P.O. Box is: FCCBC, P.O. Box 67407, Baltimore, MD 21215. Please
make certain that you have your name on the check or money order to receive
proper credit for your giving. PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH!

In partnership with the Government Authorities, along with World Health Officials, we
will continue to monitor and evaluate the COVID-19 pandemic situation, to assess when
we will be able to resume our regularly scheduled Sunday Worship Service and other
Fellowships.

Thank you for understanding and stay positive, for God is in control and this too shall
pass!

For God hath not given us the spirit of fear; but of power and of love, and of a
sound mind. 2 Timothy 1-7

In Christ Jesus,
Pastor Tucker and Executive Staff Members



